Project: 9146
Document #: 2211335

Date: 02/05/2016
ggﬁl:rjn?&;o EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Re: FW: Nelson C-1

1 message

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us> Fri, Feb 5, 2016 at 1:27 PM
To: Kyle Waggoner <kyle.waggoner@whiting.com>

Kyle,

Thank you for the update. Please provide another update when you have defined the impacts and selected a
remedial method.

Rick

Rick Allison, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Colorado

COLORADO
il & Gas Conservation
s Commission

Departrmanl o Natucal Ressiircds
P 970.461.2970 | F 970.461.4781 | C 970.623.0850
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

rick.allison@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

c: Remediation #9146 - CORRESPONDENCE

On Fri, Feb 5, 2016 at 12:16 PM, Kyle Waggoner <kyle.waggoner@whiting.com> wrote:
Mr. Allison,

We are scheduled to install additional monitor wells at the Nelson C-1 next week to further delineate the
groundwater impacts. We have been conducting product removal via hand bailing daily (M-F) at this site. See
attachments and e-mail below for additional details. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call
me. Thanks

Kyle Waggoner, PG

Field Regulatory Manager
Whiting Petroleum Corporation
and its wholly owned subsidiary
Whiting Oil and Gas Corporation
208 Racquette Drive

Fort Collins, CO 80524

Direct (970) 407-3008

Cell (432) 661-6647

Fax (432) 686-6586
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The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to

this message and deleting it from your computer.

From: Jennifer M. Galles [mailto:jgalles@talonlpe.com]
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 10:32 AM

To: Kyle Waggoner

Cc: Colby Sterling

Subject: Nelson C-1

Kyle —

For the Nelson Ranches C-1 Site (Spill/Release ID 441208), Talon/LPE proposes to install four additional
monitoring wells for the purpose of providing additional horizontal and vertical delineation of impacts at the
Site. A map of proposed well locations is attached. The wells are proposed to be 4” diameter, with above-
ground mounts. The anticipated drilling depth is 40 feet below ground surface. Following the installation of
the wells, they will be developed and sampled.

| have also attached a copy of the most recent groundwater analytical data and the gauging data for the four
existing monitoring wells.

Drilling and installation of these wells is scheduled for next week, starting February 8, 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Thank You,

Jennifer

Jennifer Galles, P.G.
Project Manager

Office: 970.818.5330

Cell: 208.201.8280

Emergency: 866.742.0742
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